
 

He nui te akoranga ki Waterlea Great learning happens at Waterlea 

 
Hello, Kia Ora, Kia Orana, Bonjour, Talofa Lava, Taloha Ni, Bula Vinaka, Ni Hau, Namaste,  
Malo e Lelei, Deea awit, Sagutom, Fakalofa Lahi Atu, Dia daoibh, Sillaw, Huan Ying, Hola,  

Konichiwa, Guten Tag, Здравствуйте 

 

Newsletter 23 August 2023 

Important Dates 

25 August          PTA Sausage Sizzle 

28 Ausust           Rugby Zone Tournament 

31 August           School finishes 1pm 

31 August           SLC 2 - 7:10pm 

4 September      Tongan Language Week 

8 September      Cohort Entry Visit 1 

8 September      PTA Disco 4:30 - 6:30pm 

11 September    Te wiki o te reo Maori  

12 September    School Cross Country 

                             Middle School  9:15am 

                             Senior School 11:15am 

15 September    PTA Casual Clothes Day 

15 September    Cohort Entry Visit 2 

15 September    MANA School Assembly 12:15pm 

18 September    Board of Trustees Hui 7pm - 9pm 

19 September    Photo Life - Class & Individual Photos 

22 September    Cohort Entry Visit 3 

22 September  - Term 3 Ends 

9 October - Term 4 Begins 

9 October            New Entrant Cohort Starts 

9 October            Life Education Caravan Visiting 

9 October            Fijian Language Week 

13 November      Teacher Only Day 

15 December - Last Day of School 2023 

 

 

 Kia ora, 

Our Junior tamariki have been exploring our local community 
by visiting Ambury Farm today and last Wednesday. We have 
been so lucky with the weather on both days so our children 
could experience the Living World of the Science Curriculum. 
We have shared some photos and stories from this visit below. 
If you came along as a whaanau helper, thank you for  
supporting our tamariki. If you're interested in another  
community event  this weekend, the Tūpuna Maunga Authority 
are hosting a community planting day. It will happen on Te 
Pane o Mataoho / Maangere Mountain, Saturday  26 August, at  
10 am – 1 pm as part of their 2023 planting season. If you're 
interested in tree planting, please bring your water bottle to 
stay hydrated, spade and gardening gloves, if you have them. 
Wear sturdy boots and come prepared for sun or rain. It should 
be a great day and the team will be firing up the hāngī pit for a 
hāngī lunch. If interested please reply and RSVP 
at maungavolunteers@aucklandcouncil.govt.nz 
with how many volunteers for catering purposes. Also just a 
reminder that next week, on Thursday 31 August, we will be 
holding our Student Led Conferences (SLC). Please note that 
school finishes early and all children are to go home at 1.00pm 
on that day. To book a time please visit the school interviews 
website to select a time that suits your family 
www.schoolinterviews.co.nz  code: ew5v4 . If you do not have 
access to a computer, our office staff will be able to help you. 
Please make your booking by next Monday because after this 
date conference times cannot be changed electronically. To 
change conference times after this date please contact your 
classroom teacher, or the office. If you would like childcare 
while having the SLC please complete the google form by    
clicking on  this link: https://forms.gle/przRCekobYTeRCZL8 

Booster Seat 

If you have any car booster seats that you don’t use anymore 
and would like to pass on, we would like a couple of them for 
our office please. 

17 House Ave, Maangere Bridge, 09 636 4233, www.waterlea.school.nz 
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Lice Notification 
                        
We have had a few issues with head lice at school and suggest you check your child’s hair just in 
case and take the appropriate action. 



Booster Seat 

If you have any car booster seats that you don’t use anymore and would like to pass on, we would like a cou-
ple of them for our office please. 






